
 
March 29, 2020  
 
Dear Tintic School District Parents and Patrons, 
 
As many of you may have heard, the Governor has initiated some additional guidance as of 4 p.m. (Friday, 
March 27, 2020). Full details of this directive can be found at https://coronavirus.utah.gov/latest/.  
 
Some of this new guidance applies directly to our school operations as follows: 
 
 Distance learning WILL CONTINUE through May 1st. 

 
 All school doors will remain locked and not open to the public. School main offices will still be accessible 

by phone or email from 8:00 AM – 12:30 PM, but with limited personnel, and all parents and students 
SHOULD CALL IN ADVANCE and set an appointment to ensure appropriate social distancing. 

 
 Students needing something from inside the school should call the front office, and an employee can 

retrieve the item, wherein the student or parent will come to the school during the Grab & Go meal 
service to gather the item. 
 

 Playground equipment and areas are now CLOSED AND LOCKED (this does not include open field 
spaces, but please practice safe social distancing).  
 

 Grab and Go Meal service, we remind you of our operation times 12:00 PM – 12:30 PM. Please spread out 
during these times as much as possible to ensure appropriate social distancing.  
 

 As indicated by the Governor, additional more restrictive guidance may be forthcoming from our local 
Health Department. We will update you on that guidance when it is received.  

 
Thanks for your help and support of these initiatives designed to help prevent the spread of COVID-19. I wish 
you well and hope you stay safe and healthy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Kodey Hughes, Ed.D 
Superintendent of Schools 
Tintic School District 
435-433-6301 (office) 
435-590-3489 (cell) 
 

https://coronavirus.utah.gov/latest/

